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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE 

 

Program:  Home Accessibility and Repair Program (HARP) MHN #  2023-003 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  01/19/2023 

 

This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to provide clarification regarding the use of HARP 
Weatherization Readiness Funds. 
 

1. Revised HARP Guidance and Procedures (01/19/2023) 

Added -  Section A6: Grant Amounts 

F. Weatherization Readiness 

(1)   CAAs must expend their agencies DOE Weatherization Readiness Funds before accessing the  
        HARP Weatherization Readiness Fund component. 
 

 
2. Notice Contact 

Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing  207-626-4684  KFerenc@mainehousing.org 

Betty Mezoff,  Housing Program Officer  207-624-5787  BMezoff@mainehousing.org 

Mackenzie O’Ben, Housing Program Officer  207-501-5872  MOben@mainehousing.org 

  


